
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: 
Council Discussion and Approval for renovations within the Police 
Department 

Submitted By: Brandon Criss (Police Chief) 

Date Submitted: August 12,2024 

Work Session Date: August 19,2024 

Council Meeting Date: August 19,2024 

Background/History: 
The Forest Park Police Department continues to experience growth, with nearly all positions filled at its current 
location. However, the building continues to age, and space is becoming increasingly limited. To address this 
challenge, the department has identified a potential office space that can be utilized. This space requires minor 
renovations, including new carpeting, paint, lighting, and ceiling tiles. Once the renovations are complete, the office 
will be able to accommodate three of our employees. 

Cost: $ 

$15,800.70 

Budgeted for: X Yes  

 

No 

Financial Impact: $ 

 

Action Requested from Council: Vote for Approval 

 

 


